Summit Hill Association

Sent Via Email

District 16 Planning Council 860 Saint Clair Avenue Saint Paul, Minnesota 55105 Telephone 651-222-1222 www.summithillassociation.org info@summithillassociation.org

July 17, 2017

Travis Bistodeau
Deputy Director
City of St. Paul Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
St. Paul, MN 55101

RE: Temporary Family Health Care Dwelling Units

Dear Travis;

At its board meeting of July 13, the Summit Hill Association District 16 Planning Council voted unanimously to support and recommend the passage of the "Ordinance to Opt-Out of the Requirements of Minnesota Statute § 462.3593," per the language sent to district councils with accompanying study information received on May 2.

Thank you for the opportunity to allow our district council adequate time to put this out for public comment and for presenting the facts around this issue and address questions at our Zoning and Land Use Committee meeting an our board meeting.

Yours truly,

Lori Brostrom

Chair, Zoning and Land Use Committee
Summit Hill Association District 16 Planning Council

cc: Monica Haas, Executive Director Rebecca Noecker, Councilmember, Ward 2 Taina Maki, Legislative Aide, Ward 2